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As a member of the LGBT community, I am in support of HB2458. Conversion 

therapy is not effective and EXTREMELY harmful too LGBT people. People should 

not have too hide who they are NOR should they be forced too become something 

they aren’t. Let people make that decision on their own and please ban Conversion 

therapy.  


